
From: Monique Beaudry 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 2:49 PM 
Subject: Feedback 
 
Dear Chair Mullin and Members of the Green Mountain Care Board, 
 
We are disturbed to hear of UVM’s request to increase their rates as of April 1st.  It would be extremely 
unfortunate and unfair to permit this increase as it would have a considerable impact on our company's 
health care costs - at a point when we cannot plan accordingly.  The premiums set for our health plan 
are predicated on expected claim costs projected on the rates approved by the GMCB for the year.  To 
change those rates drastically impacts our claims cost and the potential for the return of any surplus. 
 
~Monique 
 
Monique Beaudry (she/her) 
Cellars at Jasper Hill 
Human Resource Manager 
 


